SELECTMEN'S MEETING December 14, 1987

Present were Dodge, Olson, Mansfield and secretary.

7:20 Selectmen met with Attorney William Drescher

8:30 Selectmen met with GZA to discuss the landfill closure.

9:40 Lee Murray requested hand portable radic for the highway department.
10:40 Harold Strong came in to discuss the Town purchasing a new copier,

remodeling Town Hall, letter Selectmen received from Attorney Vincent C.
Martina and the petition of Wilson to establish a manufacture

housing park. A R
Respectfully submitted

Liinda Sizemore




